
 

 

 
 
Hi, my name is Natasha Rajan. In 2020 it will be my 6th year of teaching.  I am looking 
forward to teaching Year 1 again and being a part of children’s first school experience. 
 
Apart from teaching, I love spending time with my family, friends and my wonderful dog 
Charlie. I enjoy baking, shopping and going for walks. 
 
If you have any questions please email me natashar@rps.school.nz 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


